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CLIMB
 802 STAIRS

OR RACE 1KM & CLIMB

802 STAIRS

CELEBRATE EARTH DAY
CALGARY TOWER

AT THE

www.ClimbForWilderness.ca

April 23, 2016IN SUPPORT OF

March 19 & 20, 2016
10 am to 5 pm each day

Clarion Hotel   
2120 16th Ave. NE

 9 Buy, sell or trade coins, paper  
money or medals
 9Dealers from across Canada
 9 Hourly Door Prize Draws
 9 Free Parking

ADMISSION $5, 
bring this ad and get $2 off.  

Children under 16 free
www.calgarynumismaticsociety.org
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ESTABLISHED 1950

RBC Dominion Securities Inc.* and Royal Bank of Canada are separate corporate entities which are affiliated. *Member-Canadian 
Investor Protection Fund. RBC Dominion Securities Inc. is a member company of RBC Wealth Management, a business segment of 
Royal Bank of Canada. ®Registered trademarks of Royal Bank of Canada. Used under licence. © RBC Dominion Securities Inc. 2015. 
All rights reserved. 15_90701_RHD_011

RBC Dominion Securities Inc.

RBC Group Advantage is a comprehensive program designed to help 
business owners meet their employees’ financial needs by providing:

■■ In-person financial advice for all employees

■■ Group retirement savings plans

■■ Comprehensive and discounted banking solutions

Support your employees and keep your competitive advantage. Call 
Investment Advisor Michael Martin at 403-266-9655 to learn more.

Looking to BuiLd & Retain a PRoductive, 
Motivated WoRkfoRce?
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              PRESIDENT’S
MESSAGE
In my last message as president of the Tuxedo Park Com-
munity Association, I wanted to take the time to thank 
all the wonderful people that have touched my life over 
the last three years. Serving as president has been one 
of the most meaningful and rewarding experiences of 
my life. I am without a doubt a better person for it, be-
cause it helped me to be more open to receiving love.

“This is the art of courage: to see things as they are and still 
believe that the victory lies not with those who avoid the 
bad, but those who taste, in living awareness, every drop 
of the good.” ~Victoria Lincoln

I came across this quote the other day and I think it 
beautifully expresses the secret of our success over the 
past three years. We went from seriously considering 
closing our doors in 2013 to today, where our opera-
tions have the strength to be the foundation we need 
to help Tuxedo Park reach its full potential and to grow 
even stronger relationships between neighbours. 

If you ask me how we did it, my answer is simple. We did 
it with LOVE. We were courageous, yes. But, it was our 
willingness to gradually open up to the LOVE that was 
being created from our heart-felt e� orts in service of 
our community that provided the fuel for our courage.

Love for our community is what � rst gave Shannon, 
Chrystina and I the courage to � ll the shoes of those be-
fore us. That same love then kept us going the � rst time 
we said to ourselves, “Holy @%$#, what have we gotten 
ourselves into?!” The longer we trudged onwards, the 
stronger our relationships with each other grew. Before 
we even knew it, we created this safe space where we 
could fearlessly be ourselves. When we disagreed, our 
shared vision for our community and our respect for 
each other helped us to have the tough conversations 
needed to determine what was best for Tuxedo Park. 
When one of us was down, another would pick up the 
slack. If one of us made a mistake, forgiveness was quick 
and authentic. We accepted each other, � aws and all, 
and we trusted that we were always doing our best. 

What made our experience feel almost divinely-inspired 
and blessed was every time we were on the verge of 
giving up, a new talented, committed, inspiring and 
passionate person would emerge. Our love for our com-
munity may have initially brought us all together, but it 

Tuxedo Park Community Association meetings are held on 
the second Thursday of every month, except July and August 
(no meetings). Meetings start at 7:00 pm. All community res-
idents are welcome to express their concerns, meet some of 
your neighbours, or sit in and hear what’s happening in and 
around your community.

Hall Rentals: hallrentals@tuxedoparkcommunity.ca

is our deep love and respect for each other as valuable 
and wonderful human beings that makes our commu-
nity association what it is today.

So THANK YOU, Tuxedo Park! You taught me that if you 
want to go from a life that feels like you are barely sur-
viving, to one where you are thriving, you have to open 
up to LOVE. Accomplishments, achievements, sacri� ces, 
everything that we do and give, will not amount to any-
thing if we don’t let ourselves receive LOVE. 

Keep courageously and lovingly marching onwards my 
friends! Life will always be messy, so fearlessly face the 
so-called “bad” head-on because it’s real and remem-
ber to also soak in the “good” every moment of every 
day because you deserve to deeply feel all the love the 
world has to o� er.

I hope to get a chance to see everyone at the AGM on 
March 10 at 7 pm for a hug. This isn’t goodbye. I’m just 
at a re� ection point in my life where I want to take the 
time to determine how I can best contribute to our com-
munity.

Thanks again for everything. I couldn’t have done it 
without your love and support.

I do indeed LOVE Tuxedo Park.

Onwards!

Tammy

EXECUTIVE BOARD 

President Tammy Maloney  403-831-4503  president@tuxedoparkcommunity.ca

Past-President Gus Barron  403-230-8616 

Vice-President Chrystina Lusney  volunteer@tuxedoparkcommunity.ca 

Treasurer  Arsheel Hirji  403-650-2742  treasurer@tuxedoparkcommunity.ca 

Secretary Anne Johnson  

GENERAL DIRECTORS

 Arnie Brownlees
 Kent Vuong
 Bryan Summers 

COMMITTEE CHAIRS 

Communications Lin Akkad   communications@tuxedoparkcommunity.ca 

Newsletter Editor Anne Johnson  tuxedoeditor@gmail.com 

Facilities Arsheel Hirji 403-650-2742 treasurer@tuxedoparkcommunity.ca

Finance Arsheel Hirji  403-650-2742  treasurer@tuxedoparkcommunity.ca

Membership Karen Jiang 403-605-6633 membership@tuxedoparkcommunity.ca 

Social and Fundraising vacant

Traffi  c / Development Darren Rempel 403-771-7154  planning@tuxedoparkcommunity.ca

Volunteer Coordinator Chrystina Lusney   volunteer@tuxedoparkcommunity.ca 

Hall Manager Shannon Bowen-Kelsick   hallrentals@tuxedoparkcommunity.ca

MARCH MOON CALENDAR
Last 
Quarter
March 
1 & 2

New 
Moon
March 8

First 
Quarter
March 15

Full 
Moon
March 23

Last 
Quarter
March 31

Tuxedo Park
Community 
Association

202 - 29th Avenue NE 
Calgary, AB T2E 2C1 
Phone: 403-277-8689
www.tuxedoparkcommunity.ca 
www.facebook.com/tuxedoparkcommunity 
www.twitter.com/tuxedoparkyyc
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TUXEDO PARK MEMBERSHIP 
Please check one:         New Member       Renewal 
Type of Membership:        Family $20.00 (max. 2 adults with children)           Individual $10.00  
 
Family Name:____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Adult 1:__________________________________________ Email:_________________________________________________ 

Adult 2:__________________________________________ Email:_________________________________________________ 

 I DO  want   to receive emails from  TPCA regarding programs, events, and community information.  

#of Children / Youth 
(under 18 yrs. old) 
 

Telephone:________________________________________Address:________________________________________________ 

Payment Method:    CASH    ONLINE        CHEQUE  Received / Date:______________ Entered:_________________ 

Personal information collected by TPCA will be kept confidential and will not be used or disclosed to third parties. 

 

1st  Child / Youth  Age  2nd  Child / Youth Age  3rd Child / Youth Age  4th  Child / Youth Age  5th Child / Youth Age 
 
 

       

TUXEDO PARK MEMBERSHIP

 I DO want  to receive emails from TPCA regarding programs, events, and community information.

Lynn R. 403-229-1691
Has Red Cross Babysitters and CPR

Josie 587-228-4608
Daughter has Babysitters Course

Marilyn 403-295-0304
Mature woman would enjoy babysitting babies up to 2 
years of age. 

Sam R. 403-988-7507
Daughter has taken Babysitters Course

Susan G. 403-542-1213
Son has taken Babysitters course. 

Chrystina L 403-244-2418
Has son and daughter able to babysit. 

Parents: If your child, or children, have babysitting ex-
perience and would like to be in our babysitting registry, 
please contact Chrystina at 403-244-2418 or volunteer@
tuxedoparkcommunity.ca.

Community 
Babysitting 
Providers:

TUXEDO PARK MEMBERSHIPTUXEDO PARK MEMBERSHIPTUXEDO PARK MEMBERSHIPTUXEDO PARK MEMBERSHIPTUXEDO PARK MEMBERSHIP              TUXEDO PARK 
EVENTS

Tuxedo Park Co-Work Day: March 8, 8am-5pm
TPCA AGM: Thursday, March 10, 7-9pm
Tuxedo Park Co-Work Day: April 12, 8am-5pm
TPCA Board Meeting: Thursday, April 14, 7-9pm 
Tuxedo Park Flea Market & Plant Exchange: Satur-
day, June 18, 9am-4pm 

Free Programs at the Tuxedo Park Hall:
Seniors Fitness: Tuesdays, March 1- May 30, 10-
11am (Free!)
Monday Night Yoga with Steph, starting March 7, 
6-7pm (Free!)
Kids Toy Making March 21-24, 5-6:30pm (Free!)

Call Shannon at 403-277-8689 or email hallrentals@
tuxedoparkcommunity.ca for more information or 
to register for any of these great, free programs at 
the Tuxedo Park Community Hall.

              

Free Seniors 
Fitness Classes 
at Tuxedo
Would you like to be more active and have fun at the 
same time? Join the Tuxedo Seniors Fitness program to 
build balance and strength while enjoying a social com-
ponent. 

Date: Tuesdays, March 1- May 30
Time: 10:00 – 11:00 a.m.
Location: Tuxedo Park Community Association
202 29th Ave. NE
Fee: FREE for all participants, transportation provided (if 
needed)

Please arrive 15 minutes prior to the program start time 
to complete registration information. Please wear run-
ners or appropriate shoes for exercise. Spaces are lim-
ited.

For more information or to register, contact:
Jenn Deschenes
Recreation Program Specialist
Social Programs & Services
The City of Calgary
T 403.476.7284
jennifer.deschenes@calgary.ca
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Tuxedo Park 
AGM 
Join the Conversation! 
Thursday, March 10
The Annual General Meeting of the Tuxedo Park Com-
munity Association will be held Thursday, March 10, 
2016 from 7-9pm, at the Tuxedo Park Community Hall. 
Join us for an evening of information, insight, and con-
versation about what’s happening in your community. 
The agenda will include:
• Board nominations
• Vote on Proposed Bylaw Changes 
• Special Guest Speakers
• Greenline Update
• Membership Renewals
• Refreshments, Wine & Cheese
• An awesome opportunity to meet your neighbours 

and get involved! 

Thursday, March 10th 7-9pm
Tuxedo Park Community Hall: 202 29th Avenue NE
All Welcome—No Registration or RSVP Required
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Lifetime 
Member 
of the TPCA 
Passed 
Away
The TPCA is sad to report that lifetime member, 
George Maxwell Collins, passed away on December 
11, 2015 at the age of 76. He was a valued member 
of our community and will be missed by his family, 
friends and neighbours.

by Anne Burke

the Friends 
of Nose Hill

News from 

The goal of Nose Hill Park is to perpetuate the natural 
character of the landscape while providing compatible, 
quality recreational opportunities (Nose Hill Natural 
Area Management Plan 1994). Some of these are hik-
ing, cycling, running, and dog-walking. However, there 
is work to do in protecting this precious natural grass-
land through conservation of its ecologically signi� cant 
areas.

A restoration plan was proposed to close park trails with 
damaged vegetation; for rehabilitation and reseeding; 
removing priority areas of brome and replacement with 
native grasses. Now there is potential for re-populating 
wildlife, ground-nesting birds such as the sharp-tailed 
grouse.

Nose Hill is important to people and their wellness, es-
pecially during times of economic stress and strain; it is 
a source of wildlife and bird study, historical resources, 
green space for nature, and outdoor activities. The Hill 
is a winter birding location for certain species, particu-
larly raptors. In summer the prairie habitat attracts 14 
species of sparrow. It is an accessible area for native 
grassland. Some species are no longer present due to 
changing vegetation, human impact, and the overall 
decline in grasslands.

The International Union for the Conservation of Nature 
provides for diversity of species and ecosystems. This 

applies to animals, plants, habitat, and genes from land, 
sea, and other aquatic ecosystems.

The Biodiversity Policy was approved by Council in 
March, 2015. There are four principles: ecological litera-
cy, resilience, collaboration, and integration. The � rst is 
to support biodiversity by knowledge and understand-
ing about ecology, personal stewardship, and Calgary’s 
natural heritage.

The Advisory Committee on Biodiversity meets monthly 
and one subcommittee fosters ecological literacy, which 
means to promote public understanding of biodiversity 
and ecology to encourage positive actions that support 
environmental conservation. 

Some commitments are: 
a) Develop volunteer initiatives and education pro-
grams to support stewardship and conservation with 
schools, communities, and citizens.

b) City sta� , Council, businesses, and communities ac-
cess training and information to promote the goals of 
biodiversity conservation, through buying practices, 
building and site design, open space planning and man-
agement. This includes an awareness of invasive species 
(weeds), habitat fragments and loss, and indirect pres-
sures on biodiversity which cause ecological disruption. 

c) Set objectives and targets for conservation across 
appropriate initiatives. Three new on-the-ground initia-
tives will be implemented within the ten years of the 
program.

d) Make biodiversity common in City decision-making. 
The aim is to restore degraded habitats and manage 
biodiversity of Calgary’s open space and neighbour-
hoods.

Community 
Clothing 
Give-Away
Saturday, April 16, 2016
1:00 pm – 3:00 pm
Highland Park Community Hall

Limit – one bag of clothing per individual.

Tell your friends, or shop for a friend, or join DOZENS 
of volunteers as we sort and categorize lots and lots of 
gently used clothing for all ages. If you would like to 
volunteer, please send a note to hpcavolunteercoord@
gmail.com.

Albert Einstein was often 
asked to explain the general 
theory of relativity.

“Put your hand on a hot 
stove for a minute, and it 
seems like an hour,” he 
once declared. “Sit with a 
pretty girl for an hour, and it 
seems like a minute. That’s 
relativity!”
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Proposed TPCA 
Bylaw Change
The TPCA is considering two changes to the current As-
sociation Bylaws. Notice is hereby served that a vote on 
the proposed special resolution will take place at the 
TPCA Annual General Meeting (Thursday, March 10, 
7-9pm). 

The � rst proposed change will deal with the signing author-
ity of the Hall Manager in the running of the Tuxedo Park Hall. 

The current Bylaw states: 
Article X
Executive Committee 
1. There shall be an Executive Committee comprised of: 

President, Past President, Vice President, Secretary, 
Treasurer 3 | Page August 8, 2005 

2. The Executive Committee shall be the Management 
Committee and shall meet on the call of the Chair or 
authorized alternate. 

3. The executive committee shall not have the power 
to independently spend more than $200.00 (Two 
Hundred Dollars) without the approval of the general 
membership. 

4. Signing Authority shall be any two of four. 
5. The Seal shall be in the possession of the Secretary 

at all times. 
The proposed change will a� ect item #4, which would 
read:
4. Signing Authority shall be any two of four. The 

board can choose to add the Hall Manager/Execu-
tive Directory/Administrator of TPCA to signing 
authority with a motion annually.

The second proposed change: To replace the one in-
stance in the TPCA Bylaws of “chairmen” to “chairperson.”

Tuxedo YYC 
Co-Work Day
Need to get out of your home o�  ce and work? Do you 
want to take a day o�  from travelling to your downtown of-
� ce and work locally? Do you need a day away or even just 
a few hours away from home to start developing your new 
business or passion? Tuxedo Park Community Association 
is very excited to o� er our cozy and updated lower hall 
space to our newly launched “Tuxedo YYC Co-Work Day”. 

We will have the lower hall set up as a co-work space for 
one day a month. The space will have “desks” and chairs 
set up, a cozy meeting area, a whiteboard and “board-
room” table area with projector. The space is open and 
will spur creativity, connection and sharing. Using the 
space is currently free for all. Membership may be en-
couraged in the future. 

2016 Tuxedo Co-Work Days:
8:00am-5:00pm

• Tuesday, March 8
• Tuesday, April 12
• Tuesday, May 10
• Tuesday, June 7
• Tuesday, July 12
• Tuesday, August 9
• Tuesday, September 13
• Tuesday, October 4
• Tuesday, November 8
• Tuesday, December 6

What is supplied:
• Wi-Fi
• Individual tables (“desks”) and chairs
• Whiteboards
• Projector
• O�  ce supplies including: printer, paper cutter, stapler, 

hole punch etc.
• Co� ee, tea, hot chocolate
• Business Speaker Sessions throughout the day
• Community lunch is possible (ordering locally and eat-

ing together while we connect and network), ~$5 con-
tribution to order will be requested

For more information contact Shannon at hallrentals@
tuxedoparkcommunity.ca.

Universal access was one of the princi-
ples on which the community garden 
was built. Many of the garden’s fea-
tures were designed to make the gar-
den an inviting and inclusive space for 
both gardeners and visitors of all ages 
and abilities. Next time you are in the 
garden, you might note some of the 
following amenities.

The pathways have a hard � at surface 
that is stroller and walker friendly.

There are benches and seating areas 

throughout the garden.

The south entrance to the garden con-
nects directly to the parking lot.

There are � ve special access beds de-
signed especially for those with limited 
mobility. Two of these beds are smaller 
(4’ x 4’) than the standard beds, and 
can be tended from the side facing the 
pathway. They are taller, to minimize 
the need for bending and stooping. 
Three of the beds have been specially 
designed and constructed to be wheel-

chair accessible, one of which is 
u- shaped for access from a single 
position. All of these beds are 
located in the south wing of the 
garden to be close to parking.

Beds are still available for the 
2016 growing season communi-
tygarden@winstonheights.ca.

Gardeners are invited to the An-
nual Garden Meeting Thursday 
April 7, 7:00 pm.

Winston Heights 
Mountview Community 
Garden Update: Accessibility

A pangram 
sentence is one 
that contains 
every letter in the 
language.

For example, the 
sentence, “The 
quick, brown fox 
jumps over the lazy 
dog” is a pangram.
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NEPTUNE PLUMBING & HEATING LTD: Quali-
� ed journeymen plumbers/gas� tters, very ex-
perienced in Tuxedo. Upfront pricing. Reliable, 
conscientious, fully guaranteed. Mon - Fri 8:00 
am - 5:00 pm. 24 hour emergency service call 
403-255-7938. “Showering you with great ser-
vice.”

HOME BUSINESS OPPORTUNITY: Clinicair 
is the leading provider of Indoor Air Quality 
and Medical Grade Duct Cleaning services in 
Canada. We are looking for a dealer in Calgary 
to represent our growing company. We o� er 
a royalty free business. Clinicair supplies you 
with the latest technology, and training. Call 
Craig: 1-416-277-6067.

NEIGHBOURHOOD CONFLICT? Community 
Mediation Calgary Society (CMCS) is a no cost 
mediation and con� ict coaching service that 
can help you resolve problems and restore 
peace! We help neighbours be neighbours 
again! www.communitymediation.ca, 403-269-
2707.

EXPERIENCED RELIABLE BONDED: residential 
cleaner is accepting new clients. Please call Na-
tasha at 403-999-3603.

TLC CLEANING: Over 18 years experience in 
the business! TLC Cleaning is a small and per-
sonalized cleaning company. Licensed, insured, 
bonded, and WCB covered for your piece of 
mind. Excellent rates and references, environ-
mentally friendly options too. Let us put a little 
TLC into your home! Free estimates; please call 
Carol at 403-614-8522.

BUSINESS 
CLASSIFIEDS Rosemont School 

We had a very informative parent literacy night on February 
3rd. Calgary Reads facilitated the session with information on 
how you, as a parent, can support your child’s literacy learning 
at home. Thank you to the Rosemont School Council and the 
Rosemont Fundraising Society for facilitating this event!

A number of exciting learning opportunities will be part of the 
learning at Rosemont School in the coming months. We began 
our residency with Je�  Stockton. Je�  is a storyteller and edu-
cator and all students will be working with Je�  to create and 
present their own unique story! Je� ’s residency with us will 
span the months of February, March and April.

In February, we held our annual celebration of Carnaval. Our 
grade 5 and 6 students planned lunchtime activities as we cel-
ebrated our own Carnaval de Neige. Our physical education 
during the same week participated in the Rocks and Rings pro-
gram that introduced our students to curling.

Yoga returns to our physical education program over eight ses-
sions from mid-February through mid-April. We are excited to 
work with Flourish Yoga and their YogaKids instructor.

Homestart 
Program: 
Volunteers Needed 
The Home-Start program is a free in-home support 
program for families with young children in Calgary. 
The Home-Start program is one of many commu-
nity programs o� ered by the Boys & Girls Clubs of 
Calgary. 

Home-Start is a unique program in that it is facili-
tated by caring, committed volunteers with parent-
ing experience and a heart for families with young 
children. Volunteers o� er friendship and practical 
support to a family for two to four hours per week. 
The relationships built and support o� ered make a 
huge di� erence in strengthening families!

Action Plan - Mid Cycle Review

Hello Ward 9 Neighbours!

Well, we’ve collectively made it through another Febru-
ary. It has been a challenging start to the new year - with 
oil prices low, the cost of food on the rise, and the Al-
berta economy in what feels like a more and more pre-
carious position with each day that passes, it is hard not 
to grow wary of our economic stability.

We know that Calgary is an amazing city for people to 
live. It has all of the means to o� er the rich economic, 
cultural, and environmental diversity necessary to keep 
us on this trajectory toward a city of Great Neighbour-
hoods and inspiring communities.

The change in our local economy is not lost on City Coun-
cil. How to maintain Calgary’s strength as a growing me-
tropolis, ensuring we have the infrastructure, amenities, 
and services - such as accessible and a� ordable public 
transportation, a strong and responsive police service, 
recreational facilities, and roads and pathways to reduce 
our commute times - needed to attract more people to 
live and invest in our city, is essential.

To better understand our collective goals and maintain 
our economic stability, City Council approved the � rst 
ever four-year business plan and budget for the City of 
Calgary in 2014. Aptly named Action Plan 2015-2018, 
this outlines Council’s � ve priorities: 
• A prosperous city
• A city of inspiring neighbourhoods
• A city that moves 
• A healthy and green city
• A well run city

Each year Council considers adjustments to the plan 
and budgets annually to allow us to respond to emerg-
ing issues and unexpected events. This year we intro-
duced a more comprehensive mid-cycle process called 
the Action Plan Check-in. 

Throughout the month of February, City Administration 
collected feedback from Calgarians on their priorities 

for 2017-2018, particularly keeping in  mind the chang-
ing economic landscape. The aim of this engagement 
was to ensure that the priorities originally directed by 
Council still align with what we heard from Calgarians. 

One of my missions at City Hall is to empower local 
governance structures and residents in the decision-
making process. I fundamentally believe that meaning-
ful engagement in our budget and business plan - how 
your money is being spent - is instrumental in achieving 
this goal.

At the time of writing this newsletter, Action Plan Check-
in data was still in the process of being collected. I look 
forward to reading the report coming to Council with 
what we heard from Calgarians and having it help shape 
our next steps moving forward. 

If you did not have a chance to participate, I invite you 
to reach out to your Team Ward 9 with any comments 
that you would like added to this process. As always, we 
can be reached at 403-268-5330 or ward09@calgary.ca.

Yours truly, 

Gian-Carlo

IN & AROUND
SCHOOLS

Women’s English 
and Social Group
Meet your neighbours and practice English! 
The New Friends and Neighbourhood Group program is a safe 
and fun environment for immigrant women to improve their 
English and meet new women in the community.

• Free registration, join anytime
• Once a week for two hours
• Learn about community resources
• Make new friends
• No minimum English requirements
• Free childcare provided (6 months – 6 years) 
• Learn new things and have fun!

Judith Umbach Library Group 6617 Centre Street N 
Mondays 10:00am-Noon

For more information or other locations throughout the city 
please contact: 
Debra Colley, Program Coordinator
New Friends and Neighbourhood Groups
Calgary Immigrant Women’s Association
Phone: 403-444-1752, Email: debrac@ciwa-online.com
Visit our website: www.ciwa-online.com
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COUNCILLOR, WARD 9 
GIAN-CARLO CARRA
c/o O�  ce of the Councillors
PO Box 2100, Stn ‘M’, Mail Code #8001A
Calgary, AB T2P 2M5



14 MARCH 2016  I   Great  News Pub l ish ing  I  Ca l l  403-263-3044 fo r  adver t i s ing  oppor tun i t ies   

Nicastro’s Pub
Tuxedo Park Community

Tony Nicastro comes by his entrepreneurial spirit 
naturally! He is � rst generation Canadian and his 
large Italian family has and does own businesses 

all around Calgary! Predominately restaurants, so it is of 
no surprise that he joined the ranks and opened Nicas-
tro’s Pub in Calgary’s inner-city! Tony is no ordinary Pub 
owner though, he sees his role as a local business owner 
as an opportunity to invest in his community. Since 
opening in November of 2013, Tony has taken the two 
story building and turned it into a community gather-
ing spot! Although the 25 plus TV’s, ice cold beer and 
pub style menu has made this spot a favourite amongst 
sports fans, the neighbourhood pub has also become a 
unique spot for events such as PaintNite, Calgary Speed 
Dating, Connect-More games night and live music. The 
upstairs room is a popular spot for adult birthday par-
ties, corporate Christmas Parties and the occasional 
stag! With the new menu set to launch by spring time 
and patio season just around the corner, Tony and his 
sta�  are looking forward to a fun � lled year!

Not one to sit still, Tony is always looking for opportuni-
ties to use Nicastro’s Pub to build a stronger community! 
The annual Stampede Party for families and the monthly 
business luncheons hosted at the Pub are just a few ex-
amples of Nicastro’s Pub doing its part to build a stron-
ger more connected community!  Located at 2820 Centre 
Street N, it is hard to miss the bright blue building! With 
nightly food and drink specials, and sta�  that make it 
their mission to know your name and story, there really 
isn’t a bad time to come in and visit! Of course you could 
check us out on Facebook, twitter or Instagram, but we’d 
much prefer you come by and say hi!

“Amazing Place, Amazing Food, Amazing Service... Love 
this place. Thanks Tony and team for providing our neigh-
bourhood with such an amazing pub! Cheers!” - Brent

“What a great night at Nicastro’s! Thanks to the Nicastro 
family for the great hospitality, making our Re/Max event 
a successful evening!” - Sherry

Nicastro’s Public House
2820 Centre Street N
403-230-1455
www.nicastrospub.com

2820 Centre Street North
Calgary, AB  T2E 2V8
info@nicastrospub.com
www.nicastrospub.com

#1 PUB IN  
CALGARY

#9, 2400 Centre St NE
Calgary, AB, Canada T2E 2T9
Phone: (403) 216-5430 • Fax: (403)216-5432
calgary.klein@assembly.ab.ca 

MLA  CALGARY-KLEIN
CRAIG COOLAHAN

Hello Calgary-Klein!

I hope this newsletter � nds you well. It’s been a busy 
few weeks for the Government of Alberta, so I’ve got a 
few news items to share with you.

Royalty Review
The Government of Alberta recently adopted the rec-
ommendations of the Royalty Review Advisory Panel, 
and they will come into e� ect beginning in 2017. The 
modernized royalty system will provide a simpler, 
more transparent and e�  cient system that will pro-
mote jobs and investment activity, while increasing 
revenue to Albertans over time. In addition, the un-
precedented level of transparency that the changes 
will bring about -- through reports and disclosures on 
prices, production, and costs, all accessible through a 
website-- will ensure that all citizens can monitor the 
new system and ensure that it meets the priorities of 
Albertans. The new royalty system will also reward 
producers who reduce drilling costs below the indus-
try average through innovation, which over time, will 
grow net revenues industry-wide. 

The panel listened to industry, labour, environmental 
groups, academics, business leaders, community lead-
ers and thousands of Albertans who provided their 
input in-person and online. The new changes will en-
sure that Alberta’s resources provide the right rewards 
to our partners, and the right return for Albertans for 
future generations.

Petrochemical Diversi� cation Program
The Government of Alberta is taking action on the 
economy, helping to create jobs, attract investment 
and diversify the economy through the recently-
launched Petrochemicals Diversi� cation. By encour-
aging companies to invest in new facilities in Alberta 
by providing royalty credits, the development of new 
facilities could create up to 3,000 new jobs in con-
struction as well as 1,000 jobs once operations begin. 
Furthermore, these facilities could attract between $3 
billion and $5 billion in investment. 

Safe and Caring Schools
At the request of Alberta school boards, Education Min-
ister David Eggen has released a new resource to aid 
school boards in drafting policies to support welcom-
ing, caring, respectful and safe schools. The document, 
Guidelines for Best Practices: Creating Learning Environ-
ments that Respect Diverse Sexual Orientations, Gender 
Expressions and Gender Identities, will assist educators 
as they work to accommodate their students in situa-
tions that they have not previously encountered. It has 
received good feedback from the Alberta Teachers’ 
Association.

Our guidelines have identi� ed that not all students are 
supported in their homes when it comes to their ex-
pressed gender identity. A 2015 Canadian Trans Youth 
Health Survey found that 70 per cent of respondents 
felt their family didn’t understand them and one in 
three did not have an adult they could discuss their 
problems with. Schools can be the place where stu-
dents struggling at home can feel safe. It’s our legal re-
sponsibility to support them as best we can, and these 
guidelines help educators to do so.
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